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• Wrote article for newsletter 

• Worked on conference details 

• Signed/sent all staff agreement forms 

o Roy mentioned we may have functionality to electronically sign these in the future. 

Highly recommend exploring that. 

• Was asked to sign new agreement for Utah conference as they have had a change of venue 

• Worked with several people on wording to announce the bylaws change vote at conference 

o Side note: in future MPLA should consider doing membership votes of these types of 

changes electronically along with the election, rather than at the membership meeting 

at conference. This will allow more members to have a say.  

• With Amadee, chose conference bandanas  

• Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy 

• Met with Communications Committee and logo winner on tweaking of logo 

• Attended MPLA Chew n Chats 

• Attended MPLA Leadership Institute meetings 

• Attended PD grants meeting 

• Reviewed bank statements/check registers/statistics 

• Reviewing reports for Oklahoma meetings 

• Starting to review past president responsibilities 

 

 

   


